
 

 
Description of Documents 
Relating to ABP-321655-25 
 
 
 

Proposed replacement of existing 220kV 

underground cables - In the vicinity of Poolbeg 220kV 

substation, Poolbeg, Co. Dublin 

 
 

 

Record 1 No Meetings 

Letter 1  Notification letter issued to prospective applicant stating that the proposed 
development IS NOT SID 

Letter 2 Notification letter issued to Dublin City Council stating that the proposed 
development IS NOT SID 

 


